
Dedicated to promoting recreational boating safety 

UNITED STATES COAST GUARD AUXILIARY 
  
  DEPARTMENT OF HOMELAND SECURITY 
  

  The civilian component of the U. S. Coast Guard 

                         (Authorized by Congress in 1939) 
 

 
      April 13, 2016 
 
FM: SO-MA George A. Cardwell 

TO: DVCDR, Division 10 

 

SUBJ: Report from SO-MA  

 
1.  Meetings, conferences, seminars, workshops, presented and/or attended; 

     Scheduled District MA Program on-line meeting was rescheduled 

 

2.  Public Affairs Activities, projects, events, etc; 

    All requested orders have been filled. We have a lot of request for NSBW. 

 

3.  Unit Participation in Coast Guard Support Activities 

     Flotillas working with STA OI have requested a “OSCAR”, will request order 

 

4.  Member Training conducted in past month and planned  

     Coxswain class at STA WB 

 

5.  Memoranda of interest to DCDR;  

     FSO-MA Officers response has been 100%- BRAVO ZULU to you all  

  

6.  Situations requiring assistance of the DCDR/DVCDR or Division Staff 

     None 

 

7.  Flotilla members or staff to be commended; 

     Members who filed reports – thank you. Bob Lewis step down as 10-05 FSO-MA and Rhonda Willets    

     new FSO-MA Officer. 10-06 Jim Mayne FSO-MA for an outstanding job as their Flotilla new MA  

     Officer 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

George A. Cardwell 

Division 10 SO-MA 

 

 

Cc:  DCDR 

  SO-SR 

  SO-CS 

            ADSO-MA NC 

  Division 10 FSO-MA’s 

 


